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June 4, 2018 
 
 
 
To Whom It May Concern: 
 
The Waltham Fire Department will be conducting hydrant inspections throughout the 
City beginning on June 25, 2018 and continuing daily until July 31, 2018.  The 
Department respectfully request that the following “Public Service Announcement” be 
placed on all public information media’s starting immediately and running thru July 31, 
2017. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
The Waltham Fire Department under the direction of Acting Chief Thomas MacInnis will 
conduct hydrant inspections throughout the City from June 25, 2018 daily through July 
31, 2018.  It is recommended that all persons who use water for cooking, drinking, or 
laundering during this period run their faucets until the water is free of rust.  He advises 
citizens to watch for Fire Companies in their neighborhood as a sign that hydrant testing 
is in progress. 
 
 
Respectfully, 

Andrew Mullin 
Andrew Mullin, 
Deputy Chief  
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